Tenant Digital Communication Preferences

Dear [Tenant's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to keeping you informed about
the community updates, we would like to understand your preferred method of communication.

Please take a moment to indicate your preferences for receiving community updates:

Email Updates:

Text Message Updates:
Mobile App Notifications:
Postal Mail Updates:

Thank you for your time and for being a valued member of our community!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Community Name]



